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Dear parents/carers, 
 
A little reminder that the drama after school club commences tomorrow night from 15:30 -16:30. Mrs Harper 
is an excellent drama teacher and is really looking forward to running the club for us. 
 
Half term will be very quickly here. Childcare and finding things to do can be an issue for some families. 
Luckily Carrie Anne and her fantastic science booth may have an answer. Please see the flier in book bags 
with regards to a science day in half term. 
 
We have our first community lunch on, Thursday 12 October. All parents are invited to join us for lunch at a 
price of £5 per head. This must be booked in advance by Tuesday, 10 October and payable on the day. 
 
Class 2 will be cooking Ratatouille and Tacos on Friday, 6 and 20, October. Please can you send your child 
with a suitable container on these days to allow them to bring some home. 
 
Mrs Bailey remains absent from school. With the increased numbers of children and to offer support in 
classrooms there will be an advertisement for a teaching assistant placed very soon. Please spread the 
word to help us find the perfect person to join our team. 
 
Cross country for selected children in years 3-6 takes place on Wednesday, 18 October from 09:30. If you 
are able to help with transport please let us know.  
 
It is getting a little wetter and colder for forest school.  Although we do have some waterproofs at school 
these are not as substantial as some set’s children have at home. If you have waterproofs at home it would 
be really helpful to send these on forest school days. Thank you 
 
The first PTA event of this academic year is a Fair-trade cheese and wine evening on Friday, 3 November. 
Tickets are limited and priced at £20 each to include a glass of fizz on arrival, 5 wine and cheese samples 
and a 2-course meal. Please see fliers for more information.  Not only will this help raise funds towards new 
STEM equipment but also supports our school’s Fair-trade status.   
 
As always, if you have any questions please get in touch 
 
With very best wishes, 
 
 
 
Alison Dickinson 
Head Teacher 
 

 

Trust ourselves, Trust one another, Trust God. 

 


